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20th May, 2021           Issue 14 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Deb Ball Training 

Monday’s 3:15-4pm 

Deb Ball 

Saturday, 14th August, 2021 

 

Jack Maher Race Day 

May 22nd 

 

Pupil Free day  

Friday, May 28th 

 

 Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

 Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

This week we have seen a wonderful clean up around the front of the school. 
Glenn has volunteered a number of hours to ensure the front of the school 

looks neat and tidy.  

This weekend we have an Open Day (10:30– 

11:30) Where a number of prospective families 

will be visiting the school. There is a tour at 

10:30 and 11:00. If you know anyone  who would 

like to join the tour please ensure they ring and 

book at the office.  

Tomorrow we will be celebrating the hard work 

and contributions of our Education Support 

Staff. 

These amazing people support the learning, well-

being and personal care of our students.  

Please join us in acknowledging and thanking 

them for their professionalism and dedication.  

Please note we are still following Department of 

Education Operational Guidelines.  

This means that students and staff who are  

unwell must stay home.  
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THIS WEEKS PURPLE MOMENT AWARDS! 

Sienna H 

Room 17 

For following instructions 

and being safe 

whilst on our 

outing. 

 

Jake B 

Room 17 

For following instructions 

and being safe whilst on 

our outing. 

Kianna L 

Room 16 

Followed instructions by 

responding to the music, 

bells and timers at         

transition times. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Class of the week! 

There weren't any “Class of the 

Week” nominations received 

the week. 

Connor S 

Room 17 

For following instructions 

and being safe whilst on our 

outing. 
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Room 1 News 
Cas, Ebony & Claire A. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy term we are having in Room 1! At the beginning of the term we enjoyed learning about  

Anzac Day and made some Anzac biscuits to share. We also have fun with lots of sensory experiences 

both out in the sunshine and in our classroom that help us to regulate. 

We are getting really good at working with the Zones of Regulation and we have been learning to classify emo-

tions. It has also been fun to act out the emotions as part of our learning. We have enjoyed investigating and 

experimenting with different materials both natural and man made as part of our term topic. We particularly 

enjoyed making skirts for dancing ladies using textas to colour the paper and then using droppers of water to 

‘flood’ the colour across the paper.  

We really enjoyed our first Koorie program lesson with Rosie – we listened to a story about a possum going to 

school and got to touch a real possum skin, then we drew some pictures of the places that the possum went in 

the story. 

Foot Spa Fridays are always lots of fun, we love having lots and lots of bubbles to play with! 
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Room 9 News 
Erica, Bronte, Bridget & Tammi.  

What a busy start to the term we have had! This term we have been learning about infor-

mation texts. We have been learning about what an information report is, what the features 

of the text are, what the purpose of an information text is. We are beginning to recall in-

formation, research and create our own information reports about a chosen animal which we 

will see at the Mansfield Zoo next week. 

In Science we have conducting a range of experiments looking at chemical reactions and 

mixing different substances. These experiments include, the magic milk experiment, mixing 

oil with flour and water and making bouncy eggs. This term we have enjoyed our swimming 

session. We had a lot of fun practicing feel safe and comfortable around the water.  

With us already halfway through the term we can’t wait so see what the rest of the term 

will bring! 

Ella  writing in her science journey. 

Jackson enjoying swimming. 

Magic milk experiment 

Magic milk experiment 

Noelani writing in her science journey. 
Noelani enjoying swimming. 



 

 5 

Room 17 News 
Katey, Jo, Pam, Shirley & Cody.  

 

We have had a busy and productive term so far in Room 17. Students have enjoyed attending outings 

and  participating in their swimming program at the Leisure Centre. 

In Literacy we have been looking at a range of Information texts and the features they include. We 

are now very familiar with the Contents page, Glossary and Index.  

Students have also shown interest in brainstorming particular topics as 

a group. 

In Maths this term, we have worked on ‘Patterns’ and ‘Time’. Students 

have enjoyed looking for patterns around the school, creating their 

own patterns, looking at calendar time and telling the time on a range 

of different clock faces. 

Students have been enjoying their term topic ‘All Mixed Up’ and ex-

perimenting with different liquids and solids to find out what happens 

when they are mixed together. This experimentation has also  

continued within our cooking sessions. 
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 Performing arts News 
Jess B & Jane 

 

In Term 2 Purple Pod have been working on viewing and responding to a 

live performances they have watched in class. They have explored the 

difference between musicals on stage and in movies. Students have 

shared their thoughts and feelings about what they liked and which 

show they would choose to watch if they were to go and be an audience 

member.  

 

 

 

 

 

London Mozart Players GREASE 

HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL STOMP 
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0493091354 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 

any changes to any of their  

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone num-
bers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of  

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 
PUPIL FREE 

DAY NEXT  

FRIDAY 

28th of May 


